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Phimosis is one of the most common illnesses among children. Intervening 

children phimosis through various methods benefits the development of their 

reproductive organs. The treatments for intervening children’s phimosis are all 

twofold, and timely selection of the right therapy method can significantly 

improve the prognosis effect of children phimosis. Surgeries like circumcision 

and cerclage surgeries for children phimosis can greatly affect children's 

normal life in the post-surgery period. General anesthesia is required for 

children of young ages, but this kind of anesthesia involves great risks. Besides, 

healing of operative incisions takes a long time. So that the parents resort to 

treatments are more suitable for treating children phimos. In this study, the 

authors designed a new type of phimosis dilatation retractor for children. The 

study is well designed, the methods are described in detail. The results are very 



interesting. Minor comments: 1. The manuscript requires an minor editing. 

Some misspellings should be corrected. 2. Please check the “1.2 Product 

Structure”. It seems the descriptions of the figures are missing. The sentence is 

not related in the study. Please check and revise it. 3. A conclusion is required. 

 

Thank you for your advice. 

 

After receiving the comments, we read this article carefully and found some 

small loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications. We 

described Figure 1 in detail and added new conclusions. 

According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 

Clinical Cases. 
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